
MOTION ARTS, PARKS, HEALTH, EDUCATION, & NEIGHBORHOOD 

The North Harbor Gateway Chamber of commerce, along with residents, businesses and nearby 
property owners have been working with the Department of Recreation and Parks on the installation of 
new fencing at Rosecrans Recreation Center to help improve safety and security. The fencing will be 
installed on the southern border of the park, parallel to the railroad right of way. 

The project has been in development for several months and construction has not yet commenced. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Department of Recreation and Parks be directed to report back on the 
status of the Rosecrans Recreation Center fence project, and any necessary actions to ensure timely 
completion. 
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